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“Cleanliness Drive” 
                                               

On May 16th, 2023, the College EcoClub, in collaboration with the Department of 

Environmental Science and NSS Unit, Government Degree College D.H. Pora, organized a 

Cleanliness Drive under the observance of Mission Life and the Swachh Bharat Abhiyan. The 

primary objective of this program was to raise awareness among students about the importance 

and benefits of cleanliness. With great enthusiasm and zeal, the students and staff worked 

together to make the clean-up drive a success. Volunteers picked up the scattered wrappers and 

other items, and disposed of them in the dustbins. The students and teachers actively 

participated in the event and inspired others to do the same. Dr. Suhaib A. Bandh, Head of the 

Department of Environmental Science, delivered a speech to the students about the significance 

of sanitation. The sweepers of the college were also honoured for their noble job. In the end, the 

students and staff took an oath to keep their homes, localities, and cities clean. This unique 

experience left a lasting impression on all of us and we were eager to be a part of this great 

drive. Our college holds such kind of events every year to instilll the habit of keeping the 

surroundings clean. Overall, it was a remarkable initiative that brought together students and 

staff to work towards a common goal of raising awareness about cleanliness to take action and 

make a positive impact on our environment. 
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